
The Apple Tree Preschool Day Trip Consent Form 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

On Tuesday, July 11 2017, we will be attending a trip to Jungle Cat World.   

Our Apple Tree buses will be leaving the center by 915am and returning by 145pm. 

Please be sure that your child arrives at the center no later than 845am that day.  

We will be at Jungle Cat World from 10am-1pm.  On this trip, we will have the 

opportunity to see different jungle cats, a variety of Canadian wildlife and other 

different animals from around the world. Please be sure that your child comes prepared 

with a peanut-free bagged lunch.    

 

*Please sign and return the bottom portion of this consent form. 

 

 

I ______________________________ give ___________________________________ 

permission to attend ______________________________________________________ 

on ____________________________________________. 

 


